
From:   Gregory Forrest   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   July 02, 2019

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

RE:  Explanation of Amendment / Modification

We found errors in the MO emission designators we submitted in the original application.  These stations
are not capable of F7.  They are instead capable of F1.   The following changes were made in the
application:    

7K60F7D changed to  7K60F1D
7K60F7E changed to  7K60F1E
7K60F7W changed to  7K60F1W

This amendment is not directly related to Correspondence Reference Number 49294.


